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August 25, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
I am looking forward to returning to a typical school year with less restrictions. Below I have 
listed some general health related information.   
 

1. Please contact the health office when your child is going to be absent. 

○ Email address is thirs@hollandschool.org 

○ Phone number is (908) 995-2401 Ext. 6326 

○ Please provide specific details as to the reason for the absence. 

2. Staff and students are not required to wear masks.  

3. Your child can wear a mask if he/she chooses to. 

4. Parents are no longer required to fill out the daily screening form. 

5. Please keep your child home if he/she is sick. For example, your child should stay home: 

○ Fever (100.4 or greater) - may return to school once your child is 24 hours fever 
free, without the use of fever reducing medicine. 

○ Vomit - may return to school once your child is 24 hours vomit free. 

○ Excessive coughing. 

6. We no longer require a covid test for multiple symptoms. 

7. We no longer require students to quarantine, if they are identified as a close contact. 

8. If your child is diagnosed with being covid positive, please contact me for the most 
current guidelines. As of today, your child would need to do the following: 

○ Quarantine at home, after symptoms start or covid positive test (if asymptomatic), 
for 5 days. 

○ Return to school wearing a mask for days 6-10.  

○ Your child can remove his/her mask on day 11.  

9. Staff will continue to encourage the following at school: 

○ Frequent hand washing. The use of soap and water is preferred. However, hand 
sanitizer is recommended when soap and water is not available. 

○ Keeping your hands away from your mouth, nose, and eyes. 

○ Cough/cold etiquette: 

i. Cover your mouth when you cough. 

ii. Cover your nose when you sneeze. 

iii. You can cough or sneeze into your elbow. 

iv. If you use a tissue, throw it away, and then wash your hands. 

10. Custodial staff will continue to complete frequent disinfecting of classrooms, common 
areas, and bathrooms. 

 
Please contact me with questions or concerns. 
 
TJ Hirsch, RN (School Nurse) 


